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October 31, 2024 
 
 
TO: Cassundra Reyes, Contracting Agent 
 Procurement Division 
 
FROM: Kambria Anderson, Senior Contract Administrator 
 Business Development Division  
 
SUBJECT: Business Development Division Bid Evaluation 
 
PROJECT: Y24-785-CR - Bates Rd Bridge Replacement 
 
The Business Development Division evaluated the sole bid submitted for this project. The Business 
Development Division (BDD) completed an M/WBE Availability Analysis. The M/WBE goal was 
determined to be 25%. At the time of bid opening, at least 76 firms were certified to provide the scope of 
services at the subcontract level.  
 
The apparent low bid was submitted by Cathcart Construction Company-Florida, LLC, who reported 
34.55% in M/WBE participation. Therefore, the bidder met the M/WBE participation goal, per the 
Ordinance requirement.  
 
Please note the following certified M/WBE participation: 
 

MBE-HM LaCosta Sod $5,000 
WBE-WF KMG Fence $2,500 
WBE-WF JML Advertising $750 
MBE-HM TEK Hauling $158,750 
MBE-HM EM Paving $274,019.50 
MBE-WF Angco Inc. $7,450.25 
MBE-AFAM C. Pearson Contracting $1,828,557 
MBE-HM Central Florida Construction Walls $238,419 
Total M/WBE Participation  $2,515,445.75 (34.55%) 

 
Our evaluation of this bid was based on the participation listed on the Contract and Subcontract Goal 
Participation Schedule Form. Attached is a spreadsheet reconciling the bidder’s compliance with the 
Invitation for Bid’s M/WBE requirements, including the percentage breakdown. 
 
Also, I confirm my recommendation is free of conflicts of interest. 
 
cc: Sheena Ferguson, Manager, Business Development Division  
 

 

 


